
Visitor’s Agreement 

All visitors to read prior to entering the setting 

Welcome to Jack and Jill’s Pre school. At our setting we strive 
to ensure the safety of our children and adults.  To ensure this, 
we ask you to 

•Shut all gates prior to entering the building 
•Show identification if you are not a prospective parent or 
carer booked in for a visit. 

•Do not use your phone, camera or video equipment whilst in 
the setting. 

• Please ask if you need to use the toilet and a qualified 
member of staff will check the toilets to ensure no children 
are using them, prior to your use.  The member of staff will 
ensure your privacy while you are using these facilities. 

• Please keep your belongings with you at all times, to prevent 
loss and children gaining access to them, or place them in the 
stockroom for safe keeping. 

• We are a nut free nursery.  Please ensure you do not bring 
nuts or anything that contains nuts into this setting. 

• Please do not consume food or drink whilst using our setting. 
• If your have any special requirements during your visit please 
let us know and we will do all we can to accommodate your 
needs. 

•Sign in and out of the visitor’s book 

Thank you, and we hope you enjoy your visit to Jack and Jill’s 
Preschool.


